
Indian Creek Men’s Golf Club 
Recorded Minutes of the 5/31/25 Meeting 
 
Officers in attendence. 
 

President    Chris Graham 

Vice President   Steve Suthers  

Secretary-Treasurer  Rick Walker 

Tournament Director  Matt Quinn 

Handicap Chairman  Andy Clark 

NCGA Representative Pete Peterson 

 

Meeting called to order: VP S. Suthers 

@ 12:20 pm 

 

S-Treasurer Rick Walker  Reading of the Minutes from 2/15/25 meeting. 

    Current Account Balance 

    Hole-in-One Balances 

 

Old Business:  

1) NCGA Membership Fees increased from previous 

Old  $39 Renewal Membership 

 $49 Joining Membership 

New $46 Flat Rate for Joining and Renewals 

 

    The Club Officers have proposed a flat fee of $85 as an 

annual rate for all Joining and Continuing members. 

Of which $46 will go to NCGA and $39 will go to the  

men’s club. 

 

a) ) The club will implement a November to December Membership drive. 
Any new member joining then will be allowed to  play in Nov.- Dec. as 
guests and their scorecards will be retained and entered once their 
membership is activated in January and applied towards obtaining their 
handicap rating and towards their eligibility for trophy tournaments. 

b) NCGA has also ceased their three (3) complimentary memberships per 
club for working members. The Indian Creek Men's Golf Club (ICMGC) 
Bylaws will be updated requiring working members to pay the NCGA 
$46 fee, and the ICMGC may waive the Club's $39 membership fee for 
working members. 

 
New Business:  1) Welcome returning member David Dodson 

2) We are in the process of adding two signers to our account. 

3) After a brief discussion, the revisions to the bylaws were accepted by 
unanimous vote. 
a) Exception to proposed revisions of Secretary Treasurer responsibilities 

is posting of the clubs financial report on the club website. Members 
may receive a financial summary by email upon request or attend the 
club meeting. 



4) Steve Suthers has proposed a "match play" game to run concurrent with 
the clubs tournaments should members want to participate in an additional 
wager other than skins, putts and closest to the pins. 

5) Matt has reminded that the Carson City trip is approaching for those 
interested. 

 
With no other new business 
 
   Motion to Adjourn : Steve Suthers 
   2nd'd   : Matt Quinn 
   All in Favor  : All that were in attendance 
   Meeting adjourned : 12:40 pm 
 

 


